
Cuban Vice President Calls for
Increasing Sugar Output This
Year

Guantanamo, March 14 (RHC)-- During a
visit to a sugar mill in eastern Guantanamo
province, Cuban Vice President Jose
Ramon Machado Ventura called for an
efficient harvest that contributes an
increase in the local sugar output.

Speaking with workers at the Argeo
Martinez sugar mill, the only plant operating
in the province, Machado Ventura, who also
serves as Second Secretary of the Cuban
Communist Party, acknowledged the
positive results reached so far during the
harvest in Guantanamo and encouraged
them to keep increasing the yield.

The industrial output of the sugar mill is
expected to meet reach 26,196 tons,
although Machado insisted that the plant
has the potential to contribute another
2,000 tons.

The vice president asked the workers to
contribute as much sugar as they can in
order guarantee longer harvests of about
150 days and to keep planning high quality
sugar cane varieties that favor higher yield
over 40 tons per hectare.
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